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MARLBOROUGH — The Branches of North Attleborough, a provider of senior
housing, is opening a second assisted living and memory care community with
The Branches brand this November in Marlborough.

The Branches of Marlboro held a pre-opening celebration recently, hosting over
50 guests, including local officials, health care professionals and individuals who
intend to call The Branches home or have secured space for a loved one.

The community, located on Bolton Street between Marlborough High School
and Charles W. Whitcomb Middle School, will be Benchmark’s first in the
Metrowest region. The Branches of Marlborough will feature flexible floor plans
and a collaborative design intended to encourage social interaction among the
104 residents. Those residents will also have access to an outdoor patio with
farmer’s porch, fire pit, beauty salon, library, fitness center and bistro.

Certified dementia practitioners will deliver programming for all stages of
dementia and customized to each individual’s emotional, spiritual and physical
needs. EOEA certification is pending.

For more information, visit http://thebranchesmarlboro.com or call 508-658-
9340.
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